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Mexico City, June 24, 2024 

 

Gay Pride Day and Human Rights 
 

Each year, Gay Pride Day, simply known as "Pride," is celebrated worldwide with 

parades, festivals, and events that highlight the diversity and inclusion of the 

LGBTQ+ community. Beyond being a vibrant and joyful celebration, Pride Day 

serves as a powerful reminder of the ongoing struggle for human rights for this  

community. 
 

The Stonewall Riots and Their Legal Impact 

 

The origin of Gay Pride Day dates back to the Stonewall Riots in 1969, a pivotal moment in the fight 

for LGBTQ+ rights in the United States and globally. This milestone began as a response to the 

constant police raids at the Stonewall Inn bar in New York City, a sanctuary for the LGBTQ+ 

community. The resistance of the patrons sparked the beginning of a global movement for 

equality and human rights. Legally, these events catalyzed a series of judicial and legislative 

actions aimed at protecting and promoting the rights of the LGBTQ+ community. 

 

Anti-discrimination laws have been fundamental in protecting LGBTQ+ rights. These laws range 

from protection against discrimination in employment, housing, and public services, to the 

prohibition of conversion therapies. Countries like Canada, the United Kingdom, and several 

jurisdictions in the United States have implemented robust legislation, such as the Canadian 

Human Rights Act, which establishes the right to equal opportunities and the right to be treated 

with dignity and respect, regardless of sexual orientation. 

 

Challenges 

 

Despite the progress, discrimination against LGBTQ+ individuals persists in many parts of the world. 

In countries without anti-discrimination laws, LGBTQ+ individuals face significant barriers in their 

daily lives. Even in countries with advanced legislation, the effective implementation and 

enforcement of these laws remain a challenge. 

 

Violence and hate crimes against LGBTQ+ individuals are serious issues that require legal attention. 

Many countries lack specific laws addressing hate crimes based on sexual orientation or gender 

identity, leaving victims without adequate protection and justice. 

 

At ECIJA Mexico, we applaud the work done by NGO´s in this area, as well as the efforts of the 

Supreme Court of Justice of the Nation’s Gender Unit, the National Council to Prevent 

Discrimination, among others. Through our various departments involved in this matter, we 

contribute to advancing LGBTQ+ rights and help build a fairer and more equal society for all. We 

commend the initiatives ECIJA has developed globally, such as implementing UN-created courses 

provided to our employees via ECIJA Academy to train them on these matters. Finally, we promote 

these initiatives to foster their development in more professional, educational, political, and 

cultural spaces, ensuring their reach extends to all sectors of our society 
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ECIJA México 

 

socios.mexico@ecija.com 

 

(+52 55) 56 62 68 40 

 

www.ecija.com  

 
 

 


